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From the Regius Professor Of Medicine, Oxford. 

23d. Nov. 1912. 

Dear Stokes, 

The dates you settle upon are quite satisfactory:- the 

first lecture on April 21st, and I will give my address to the 

students on Sunday April 20th. It is ve ry much more convenient to 

me than the autumn date would bave been, tho' I am sorry not to be at 

so interesting a ceremony, which, I know will be very helpful to 

the development of the School. 
I hope the child continues to improve. 

Sincerely yours, 

(Signed) Wm. Osler 


